
Dear friends from the industry, guests, 
colleagues, and everyone, 
good morning 
Welcome to attend the half-yearly 
Site Safety Seminar for Capital Works New Works Contracts 
Thanks to the co-organizers, including the Labour Department, 
Occupational Safety and Health Council, speakers 
and participants, thank you for your support 
Today, the seminar content is rich and divided into six parts 
The first and second parts, we invited 
Mr. Jack Fong of OSHC to introduce 
the findings of 
Housing Authority Safety Auditing System (HASAS) and 
Housing Authority Lift and Escalator Nominated Sub-contracts 
Safety Auditing System (HALENSAS) in the second and third quarters of 2016 
Then, we are honoured to invite 
principal consultant of OSHC, Dr Winson Yeung to talk about 
how to "Prevention of Accident through Design for Safety" 
I believe that everyone will definitely benefit a lot 
In the fourth part, we are honoured to invite Divisional Occupational Safety Officer 
of Labour Department, Mr. David Lee Chi Ming to introduce 
latest topic "Safety of Bamboo Scaffolding" 
The application of bamboo scaffolding is very common in Hong Kong 
I believe that almost all of our construction projects involve 
bamboo scaffolding 
Bamboo scaffolding is an important work item 
of working at height 
Everyone needs to pay attention to the safety of bamboo scaffolding 
Next, Mr. Henry Cheung from OSHC will talk about 
the results of Surprise Safety Inspection Programme (SSIP) 
in the second quarter and third quarter of 2016 
and share some good practices. 
to minimise safety risks at the site. 
Let the workers realise our slogan: 
by going to work with a happy frame of mind and returning home safe and sound to 
their families. 
Last topic, 
Mr. Henry Cheung of OSHC will take about 



the latest progress of the“Housing Authority 
Occupational Injury and 
Disease Surveillance System”. 
The system for reporting the industrial accident and near miss incident online 
was implemented on 1st May this year 
in existing new works contract sites of the Housing Authority 
We believe that this system will make the whole occupational injury and 
near miss incident surveillance work more convenient and faster. 
We will also upload the today’o seminar recording 
on HA’s site safety website 
for view by everyone and those who are not able to attend today 
Our site safety website was migrated to 
the website of the Housing Authority on 25th April this year, 
changed to a new URL, optimised the accessibility of the website to 
allow more users to view site safety information 
Finally, I hope that when you return to work, 
will share the important message of this seminar 
with colleagues in your industry 
Let’s promote site safety together 
Thank you, everyone 


